

UCSD Chancellor to be honored by American Jewish Committee

May 31, 1995

Media Contact: Jan Jennings, 534-8687

UCSD CHANCELLOR TO BE HONORED BY AMERICAN JEWISH COMMITTEE

Richard C. Atkinson, Chancellor of the University of California, San Diego, will be presented the first Dorothea & David Garfield Award by the San Diego Chapter of the American Jewish Committee June 8 at the U.S. Grant Hotel.

Atkinson is being recognized for his service to the entire San Diego community, as well as his commitment to human rights and the needs of young people from diverse backgrounds on the UCSD campus.

Dorothea and David Garfield generously supported the UCSD Medical Center, La Jolla Playhouse, Salk Institute, Scripps Clinic and Research Foundation and a number of San Diego cultural organizations. The June 8 annual meeting honors the local couple's memory.

(May 31, 1995)